
Dear 6th, 7th, and 8th Grade Parents,

This year 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students will be permitted to carry their book bags during
the day.  All policies regarding food, candy, cell phones, or any other electronic device
remain in effect.  As a reminder, under NO circumstances will St, Mary Catholic School
or employees be held responsible for lost, stolen, or damaged items.  Teachers will decide
where the bags will be carried to and placed inside their classrooms. If any student does
not follow the rules, the privilege will be taken away. In order to carry a backpack, both
parents and student must sign and return this permission slip to your child’s homeroom
teacher by the end of the first week of school.

Thank you,

Mrs. DeCore
Principal

BACKPACK PERMISSION SLIP

I give my child, ____________________________________, Grade ______, permission
to carry his/ her backpack during the day.  We have read the above letter, in addition to
the Parent/ Student Handbook, and understand all policies pertaining to carrying a
backpack during school.  I understand the rules, and if not followed, this privilege will be
revoked.

Parent Signature___________________________ Date____/____/____

Student Signature___________________________ Date___/____/_____

265 Baker Street, Berea, Ohio 44017 (440) 243-4555 smsberea.org

rev 22


